

TROOP 169 ANNIVERMARY CELEBRATION—Impressive mannion were held Wednesday at the Jewish Community Center to commemorate the 25th anniversary of Boy Scout Troop 169 of Lawiston. More than 200 friends and guests attended the celebration. The troop received its 25th anniversary charter from Ralph Marr of Lewiston district Scout commissioner.

During the evening two tenderfoot Scouts were received into the first step of the scouting ladder. Standing by in solemn dignity with their parents are David Frank, (left), son of Mr. and Mrs. Henry Frank of 140 Granite St., Auburn, and Stanley Tetenman, son of Mr. and Mrs. Abe Tetenman of 64 Davis Ave., Auburn. Lighting the 12 candles, symbolic of the 12 parts of the Boy Scout law. Michael Salovitez, patrol leader. Watching to the left of Salovitez is Joseph Miller, assistant scoutmaster.